

**Diversity and Support Meeting #3 Agenda - 01/31/2022 (10:15am-11:15am)**

**Attendees:**

- Gina Adatsi
- Ilene Speizer
- Joseph Telfair
- Naomi Tein
- Laarni Lapat
- Catalina Montiel
- Stephanie Chung
- Allysha Choudhury

**Action Item #1:**

- Introduction by Vijaya Hogan (New DEI Consultant with MHCH department)

**Updates:**

- Went over Vijaya's role within the DEI committees.
- **Next Steps: Vijaya will be on our next meeting agenda.**

**Action Item #2:**

- Mentoring Guide Recap (any suggestions, thoughts)

**Updates:**

- Reviewed importance of having two documents.
- What credit do Faculty members get for being a mentor?
- There should be a systematic review of mentoring in the MHCH department.
- Could make a mentor guide for the doctoral students as well.
- Group Sessions with students and mentors.
- **Next Steps: Discuss mentoring guide at the next Co-Leads meeting, then Faculty meeting. Keep this as an ongoing discussion.**

**Action Item #3:**

- Organizing Student Check-In Sessions (Gina and Laarni)

**Updates:**

- Shared the Brunch idea with the group.
- **Next Steps: create virtual opportunities for those who cannot show up in person.**

**Action Item #4:**

- Review of charges/make sure all members have the updated version

**Updates:**

- N.T suggested the Leadership Brainery- could make a connection with Claudia Fernandez.

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Have a panel discussion with PWIs and how to support individuals of color.</li> <li>• S.C. suggested to use our incoming DEI resource to find ways to support student of color here at UNC, a PWI.</li> <li>• N.T. suggested that we also highlight that we are also aware of other minority groups (ex: mobility, LGBTQ+ community, cultures, etc.)</li> <li>• N.T suggested that we talk to other groups here at UNC to leverage resources here on campus (ex: other departments).</li> <li>• <b>Next Steps: Think about the objectives of the panel (include other subcommittees) and define our audience.</b></li> </ul>
<p><b>Action Item #5:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Any new ideas from members?</li> </ul>	<p><b>Updates:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Webinar Suggestion from N.T (could be useful for faculty and students):</b>  <a href="https://www.relias.com/resource/using-trauma-sensitive-language">https://www.relias.com/resource/using-trauma-sensitive-language</a></li> <li>• <b>Next meeting will be held in 4-5 weeks!</b></li> </ul>